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The Erie County Sheriff’s Office responded to 370 calls the week of this report.  Below is a 

sampling of the noteworthy incidents in Grand Island. 
 

 

Date Type Street Narrative 

06/14 Suspicious 

Incident 

Grand Island Bd. ECMC Police notified Erie County Sheriff’s that a person was 

in the ER for a reported accidental self-inflicted gunshot wound 

to the hand. Deputies conducted initial investigation. Detective 

unit conducting further investigation. 

06/14 Suspicious 

Vehicle 

Heron Pointe Deputies were notified about a suspicious vehicle frequently 

seen parked near a pool and playground. Deputies located the 

vehicle and identified the driver. Driver stated they park and 

smoke cigarettes at his location because their spouse doesn’t 

know they smoke. 

06/16 Marine - Other Niagara River Deputies were notified of a boat that appeared to be in distress. 

The Erie County Sheriff’s Marine Unit located the boat and 

determined that they were not in distress.  

06/16 Marine - Other Buckhorn State 

Park 

Deputies were notified of a jet skier that was overdue. Multiple 

agencies conducted a search. Subject located unresponsive on 

Buckhorn State Park property. Investigation turned over to state 

park police.  

06/17 Suspicious 

Incident 

Town Hall Terr Deputies received a call from a complainant reporting a 

telephone call from a person identifying themselves as an Erie 

County Sheriff Deputy. The caller stated that the complainant 

owed fines and would be arrested if they are not paid 

immediately. Complainant recognized this as a common phone 

scam and did check with the Sheriff’s Office to verify.    

   ** Deputies responded to 4 Business Burglary Alarms this 

week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 4 Residential Burglary Alarms this 

week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 1 Mental health call this week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 4 Welfare Check(s) this week ** 

   ** Several First Aid calls handled during the week** 

 


